
 
 
 
 

         
    
 
 
 

CONTACT: Tom Mongelli, 732-349-6200, ext. 5900 
tmongelli@theoceancountylibrary.org 

 

 
It’ll be Boo-tiful at the Ocean County Library Lakewood Branch 

During the Halfway to Halloween Teen Bash 
 

LAKEWOOD – Why wait another six months for scary season? If you’re between ages 12 
and 18, don a chillingly good costume and celebrate during the Halfway to Halloween 
Teen Bash at the Ocean County Library Lakewood Branch, 2 PM Monday, May 2. 
 
The frightfully fun time will take place in the Teen Zone, where you’ll find spooky coloring 
sheets, hear readings from Alvin Schwartz’s Scary Stories to Tell in the Dark, and watch 
the 2019 film based on his book. 
 
No registration is required for this free event in the Branch, 301 Lexington Avenue. For 
more details, visit www.theoceancountylibrary.org/events, or call 732-363-1435. 
 
Keep up with Library programs and events at www.theoceancountylibrary.org, and on 
Facebook, Instagram, Twitter, YouTube, Spotify, and Pinterest. 
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